From:	Balderston, Kris M < Balderston KM@state.gov	/>	
Sent:	Tuesday, July 10, 2012 8:21 PM		DELEACE IN DADE
To:	H		RELEASE IN PART
Subject:	Fw: Thanks for taking the call		B6
Attachments:	071012 Priscilla Houghton_Obit doc		
Madame Secretary -			
Just a note to you about Wendell's call to you. He is going to ask you to consider being on the board of Corning, Inc. Not an urgent call and he knows how busy you are but he wants you to be aware of this option.			
I had lunch w Kathy Calvin of the UN Foundation and Tim Wirth and members of their board will be asking you to consider joining their board too.			
Kris			
From: Regan, Timothy J [malto: Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2012 03:15 PM To: Balderston, Kris M Subject: Thanks for taking the call			
Kris,		•	•
Thanks for taking my call today. I'm attaching a copy of the obituary for Priscilla Houghton. She passed away last Friday, July 9, 2012.			
The memorial service will be held this Saturday at Trinity Episcopal Church at 2:00pm on July 14, 2012, located at 206 Clarendon Street, Copley Square, Boston, MA 02116.			
With respect to Wendell's call to the Secretary, do you think he should just place a call to Claire Coleman at 202-647-7098? This way he can be placed on her call list and she can return the call at her convenience. Or, I can just call her myself. In any event, she will need input from you.			
Please let me know how to pro	ceed with this.		

B6

Tim Regan Senior Vice President Corning Incorporated

Thanks,

Tim

325 7th Street NW, Suite 600

1

Washington, DC 20004 Tel Fax 202-661-4165

B6⁻